
		

Proposed	Temporary	Traffic	Regulation	Order		-	St	Andrews	Road	/	Sea	Road	North,	Bridport

Dear	Sir	/Madam

We	will	be	temporarily	closing	the	St	Andrews	Road	/	Sea	Road	North,	Bridport	between	17th	June	2019	and	20th	June
2019.	The	road	will	be	closed	between	the	hours	of	19:00	and	06:00	daily,	to	enable	us	to	carry	out	maintenance	work,
but	will	be	reopened	during	the	day	and	at	weekends.

The	diversion	route	for	drivers	is	marked	in	blue	on	the	attached	plan.

In	the	current	financial	climate,	the	highways	service	has	had	to	focus	on	targeting	the	most	damaged	sections	of	road
and	areas	with	safety	issues.	We	will	be	repairing	sections	of	road	within	the	area	marked	in	red	on	the	map.

While	the	road	closure	is	in	place	an	appropriate	diversion	route	will	be	signed	–	as	set	out	by	Government	regulations,
we	have	to	divert	traffic	onto	the	same	classification	of	road	as	the	one	we	have	closed.

Please	let	us	know	of	any	concerns	you	have	about	this	work.

We	will	contact	you	again	nearer	the	time	to	confirm	the	dates	of	the	work	and	the	closure	needed.

Yours	Faithfully

Paul	Hughes
Site	Agent
Dorset	Highways
01305	228100

Map	data	©	Google	Terms	of	Use

http://www.google.co.uk/
https://www.google.com/intl/en_uk/help/terms_maps.html

